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From: Barb Desjardins

Sent: June-02-17 1:54 PM

To: Rachel Dumas; Anja Nurvo

Subject: Fwd: Francophone and Francophile Cities Network - Updated program for July's meeting

Received a call today re whether i or a representative of council will attend. Would like this on council agenda
please '

Sent from my iPhone

Barb Desjardins
Mayor
Tel: 1-250-414-7100

Begin forwarded message:

From: <Marie.Albertson@ville.quebec.qc.ca>

Date: June 2, 2017 at 1:48:09 PM PDT

To: <barbara.desjardins@esquimalt.ca>, <bill. brown@esquimait.ca>

Subject: Francophone and Francophile Cities Network - Updated program for July's
meeting

Dear Mrs. Desjardins,

Following our conversation, please find below the latest message that was sent regarding the luly
meeting in Québec City.

Please let me know at your earliest if Esquimalt will be represented, either by an elected official or an
administrator.

Best regards,

Marie

Marie Albertson
Attachée politique
Cabinet de la mairie

Ville de Québec

2, rue des Jardins, bureau 107B-1
Québec (QC) G1R 459

Téléphone : (418) 641-6434, poste 1029
Celluiaire : (418) 717-1470
marie.albertson@ville.quebec.qc.ca




INVITATION

The program for the Network’s next meeting (Québec City - July 17 to 19, 2017) has been updated. Please
visit the Network’s website fo consulft the program and to register for the event.

We are aware that you have a busy schedule and that some of you will be on vacation. Should you be unab
to participate, we encourage you to designate an elected official or an administrator to represent your

municipality.

Please note that the preferential rates for hotel rooms will only be available until June 2, 2017. We
strongly recommend that you register for the event and book your hotel room before this date.

We look forward to welcoming you to Québec City this summer!



